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December 23, 2014


VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:	UW-141363 Rainier View Water Company, Inc. - Revised Rates

Dear Mr. King:

The Company is filing Fifteenth Revised Sheet No. 21 which cancels Substitute Fourteenth Revised Sheet No. 21.  The purpose of this filing is to reflect an agreement reached with Commission Staff and Bethel School District on the rate design for this filing.

This tariff filing will replace the temporary rates approved by the Commission earlier this year.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,



RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/ cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)
	Jim Ward (via e-mail)
	Gene Eckhardt (via e-mail)
	Michael Fassio (via e-mail)
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